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          THE PRESIDENT 

          5th March 2014 

Bulletin 2/2014 
 
To all  
WKC member federations 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
 On behalf of the WKC, we would like to give you some very important information on the 
forthcoming events this year in Russia and Argentina. 
 

9
th
 European Championships  

 

The Karate Federation of Russia (KFR) will be hosting the European Championships 13th -

14th June 2014, in the City of Cheboksar by the Volga River, the capital of the Russian state 
of Chouvashia. , For the first time we will open the event to Cadets (14 to 17 years) and 
Juniors (18 to 20 years). We encourage all European member federations to bring their young 
competitors as well to take part. 
 
Check the internet for the best connection from your country to Kazan or Cheboksary. Many 
Russian airlines offer flights to Kazan via Moscow or St. Petersburg. The KFR will have 
representatives at these airports to help foreign teams change connecting flights. For more 
details please see the WKC webpage www.wkc-org.net under “9th WKC European 
Championships” and then “Flight and Hotel information”. 
 
Please give your date and time of arrival in Moscow including the airport or St. Petersburg 
and the flight details as well as the connecting flight details to Kazan or Cheboksary to the 
KFR by e-mail before 25th May 2014: 
 
karatewkcrf@mail.ru   
 
The Championships will take place in the “Spartak Sport Complex”, Ul. Gagarina 40, which 
is in walking distance to the big hotels “Rossija” and “Sport”. 
 
More information will be given in the next bulletin and on the WKC webpage. 
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9
th
 World Championships for Juniors & Cadets and World Cup for Children 

and 

Open Championships for Seniors 
 

The Union Argentina de Karate (UAK) is going to host this event in Buenos Aires, capital of 

Buenos Aires 10
th
 to 12

th
 October 2014. There will be also an Open WKC 

Championships for Seniors (+ 18 years) including the category +40 years (“old boys and 
girls”).  The UAK has opened also a special webpage for the event: 
 
www.wkc2014.org  
It is under construction but will be finalized soon. For any questions contact please Ms. 
Martina Regules under parrekarate@hotmail.com  
 
Details on the stadium may be found under: 
 
http://www.t4f.com.ar/estadio-cubierto-malvinas-argentinas.html 
 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours  

Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 
 

 
 
 


